
VILLAGE OF ELLENVILLE 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

APRIL 15, 2013 

MINUTES 

 

The April meeting of the Village of Ellenville Historic Preservation Commission was called to order at 

4:55 p.m. in the 3
rd

 floor meeting room of the Government Center by Chair Marion M. Dumond. 

 

Present: Commissioners, K. Draganchuk, M. Dumond, P. Ross, and J. Rubin. 

 

Minutes of the March 11, 2013 meeting will stand as distributed. (PR/JR) 

 

JR reported that he had programmed and tested the HPC’s recently acquired digital camera. 

 

The HPC discussed the local nominations and decided to place them on hold at the present time. 

 

PR contacted the Preservation League and is awaiting a current application to arrive in the mail. 

 

The Commission continues to search for a replacement for Bryan Zelnik. 

 

MD and PR’s terms expire June 30, 2013. 

 

Grant Project - MD provided Tim Lukazewski with content (map, street address, architectural style and 

date of construction) for the brochure being created for the Historic District.  Graphics students are going 

to work on creating the graphics for this brochure. 

 

Alteration and renovation of existing building located at 143 Canal Street - The HPC unanimously agreed 

that there is a concern regarding all doors on the Canal Street side having the same angles of recess and 

same depth of recess.  There needs to be consistency with all existing doors to maintain the historical 

character of the building. 

 

Commissioners began to prepare for the New York State Office of Parks, Recreation and Historic 

Preservation audit.   

 

The next meeting date is Monday, May 13, 2013 at 5:00p.m. 

 

Please note that in between meetings HPC members working on projects should email progress, questions, 

etc to all members rather than waiting for an official meeting. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:34 p.m. (PR/KD) 

 

Recorded by 

Kim Draganchuk, Secretary 


